
Dear Members Mendocino County Board of Supervisors:  

 

Please create equity between Cannabis and other business and agricultural fees for the services and permitting 

programs required by Mendocino County. Let’s get on with supporting businesses and farmers who want to 

participate in our local economy.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Lynn Zachreson  

Covelo 

 

 


